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Southbound I‐475 Ramp Closure Scheduled for Tuesday  
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 
The Genesee County Road Commission announces that crews will close the entrance ramp to 

southbound I-475 at Stewart Avenue on Tuesday, August 25, 2020 from 8:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. 

for concrete joint repair.  Motorists are advised to seek an alternate route.  Please contact Chris 

Freeman, Maintenance Supervisor, at (810) 767-4920 if you have questions.   

 
--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 
 
 


